
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 10th March 2017 

Nursery Wraparound Provision 

 

I am writing to inform you that as from Monday 13th March we will be moving Nursery tea 

time wraparound to the Nursery room situated next door and for safeguarding purposes the 

children will be released from the double doors which open out onto the Nursery playground 

by the Nursery gate. 

 

We envisage that the changes will assist in the smooth running of wraparound when the 

Early Years Wraparound team are getting the children ready hand over to you at the end of 

the day. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
Mrs S Smith                               Mrs G Whitehouse 

Head of Nursery                        Acting Head teacher and Head of Prep School 

 


